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Hello!  
  
We are excited to announce the first annual Felid Fest to raise critical funds to support the 
conservation of wildcats. Ticket sales will support the mission and operation of the FCF and the silent 
auction and sponsorships monies will go to the FCF conservation fund. 
 
Our host is Panther Ridge Conservation Center in Loxahatchee, Florida. The event will be May 6 
from 3-8 pm. For $50 guests will get a tour of the facility, dinner, drinks, guest speakers, networking 
and participate in the silent and live auction.  
 
We are seeking sponsorships to help make this event a success. We also need silent auction items!     
  
Bronze sponsor $250 
- Shout out on social media  
- Live recognition at event  
- 2 tickets to Felid Fest 
  
Silver Sponsor $500  
- Shout out on social media  
- Live recognition at event  
- 4 tickets to Felid Fest 
- Logo on banner hung in high traffic area throughout the event  
 
Gold Sponsor $750 
- Shout out on social media  
- Live recognition at event  
- 6 tickets to Felid Fest 
- Logo on banner hung in high traffic area throughout the event 
- Logo in May’s monthly member newsletter   
 
Platinum sponsor $1,000  
- Shout out on social media  
- Live recognition at event  
- 8 tickets to Felid Fest 
- Logo on banner hung in high traffic area throughout the event 
- Logo in May’s monthly member newsletter   
- Linked logo on FCF website for 1 year  
  
For more information, please contact executivedirector@felineconservation.org  
    
Sincerely,  

  
Brian Braitsch, Executive Director 


